

Whistler Coast Construction Group Ltd. PO Box 1389, 4557 Blackcomb Way, Whistler, BC, VON 1B0 604-902-4925 www.coastconstruction.ca

To Mayor and Council,

I understand you are doing your best to navigate the current environment and prioritize next steps for the RMOW and the community.

As always, Our priority at Coast Construction is to provide a safe/healthy work environment for our staff while meeting the needs of our clients under any and all market conditions.

Safe work procedures have been put in place to control unwarranted transmission of Covid 19 within construction sites across the valley. These new routines have set new expectations across our trade network and through a cooperative effort we are able to maintain productivity.

RMOW's continued investment in capital projects is stimulus spending in its finest form. Not counting a multiplier effect - these projects will feed 100's of local families while providing much needed amenities for the enjoyment of future guests.

More specifically – the time is now to follow through with village enhancement projects like the public Washroom Pavilions. Business and guest interruption will be non-existent. Cost saving are obvious.

We have had success by being diligent and thoughtful. We can and will continue on this path and will do so by working together.

In the words of Mayor Jack Crompton "Let's finish the job"

Kevin Raffler

Owner/Project Manager Whistler Coast Construction Group kraffler@coastconstruction.ca 604-902-4925